Kundu, Arnab

From: Josh Bargh <josh.bargh@marbas.co.uk>

Sent: 08 February 2019 17:44

To: PSC-WaterQuality

Cc: Martin Smith; Peter Pearce

Subject: RE: West Horsley Place - Application for Permit to Discharge
Attachments: Additional information for B6 Section 5.pdf

Dear Sir or Madam,
Ref: Mary Roxburghe Trust, West Horsley Place, Surrey

Further to the submission below, please find attached an additional document.
Apologies for omitting this in the previous email.

Best regards
Josh

Josh Bargh meng
Structural Engineer

A

marbas

T: +44(0)1962 865 321
A: The Dispensary, 5-6 The Square, Winchester, Hampshire SO23 9ES
www.marbas.co.uk

From: Josh Bargh

Sent: 08 February 2019 17:38

To: 'PSC-WaterQuality@environment-agency.gov.uk' <PSC-WaterQuality@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Cc: 'Martin Smith' <martin.smith@rjsmith.co.uk>; 'Peter Pearce' <peter.pearce@westhorsleyplace.org>
Subject: West Horsley Place - Application for Permit to Discharge

Dear Sir or Madam,
Ref: Mary Roxburghe Trust, West Horsley Place, Surrey
Please find attached our completed application form along with supplementary supporting documents.

We are applying for a permit to replace the existing sewage treatment plant with a modern treatment plant following
alterations to the discharge from the site.

May | draw your attention to the attached ‘Background Explanation’ document which provides full explanation for our
reasons for the application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries or require any further information.
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Best regards
Josh

Josh Bargh meng
Structural Engineer

A

marbas

T: +44(0)1962 865 321
A: The Dispensary, 5-6 The Square, Winchester, Hampshire SO23 9ES
www.marbas.co.uk
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